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Division:  Business Services 
 
Recommendation: Approve retention of 5 Solar Consultant Firms for the District’s RFQ 
#24-112104 Solar Projects, in response to Request for Qualifications 
 
Background/Rationale: The District will require the services of potential consultants 
and contractors capable of and interested in implementing energy conservations 
contracts.  On October 4, 2024, the District issued a Request for Qualifications for Solar 
Project Services to establish a Pool Group of Solar Consultants.  Proposals were due 
October 25, 2024. 6 proposals were received and evaluated by a Selection Advisory 
Committee comprised of District operational and academic staff. The panel considered 
relevant factors, qualifications and experience and determined 5 Solar consultants 
should be retained to the Pool Group for current and future needs.  
 
Therefore, it is recommended that the 5 entities below serve as the District’s Solar Pool 
Group to provide services on a project-by-project basis.  
 
ABM Builders 
Ameresco 
Engie 
 

 Forefront Power 
SiteLogiq

Submitted by:  Janea Marking, Chief Business Officer 

  Tina Alvarez Bevens, Contract Analyst 

Approved by:   Lisa Allen, Superintendent 
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2024 Request for Qualifications for Solar Project Services – Selection Advisory Committee 

 
Title  Name  Department  Role 
 
Assistant Superintendent of Facilities 
 

  
Chris Ralston 

  
Facilities Support Services 

  
Screen  

Director II, Facilities 
 

 Nathaniel Browning   Facilities Support Services   Screen 

Manager II, Environmental Sustainability 
 

 Chamberlain Segrest  Facilities Support Services   Screen 

Contract Analyst  Tina Alvarez Bevens  Purchasing  Facilitator 
 


	Meeting Date: November 21, 2024

